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From: Kathleen Adams <hmc4compliance@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 6:59 AM
To: ARB Criteria & Toxics Regulation Reporting
Subject: AB 617

I represent many commercial printers in your districts. At this time, an annual throughput is submitted 
to report the annual emissions of permitted facilities. In addition to this report, what will be required to 
comply with the new regulations? With the limited VOC/Nox restrictions on raw materials that are 
allowed to be used, emissions are already minimal. I don't see additional reporting to be necessary in 
this case, and would only be redundant and an added unnecessary expense to these businesses. 

Kathleen Adams, Consultant 
Environmental Compliance and Management, LLC 
209-321-9033


